From: Malcolm Ash <mash@dreamstreetre.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 8:11 AM

To: Chad Centola

Subject: Curbside recycling in Sunriver/three rivers area

You don't often get email from mash@dreamstreetre.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

My wife and | are currently part time residents of River Meadows, in the Three Rivers area. We are strongly in support of
adding curbside pickup of recycling on a bi-weekly basis. When our friends from Portland ask where the recycling goes,
and we tell them we don’t have that here they look at us like we are from a third world country. It's amazing how the
advent of curbside pickup of recyclables, over a few years period, changes people to think it’s a crime to toss a wine
bottle in the trash. It’s not just a convenience, it changes how people think about the waste stream over a few years.
Thanks for working on this project.

Malcolm Ash, Real Estate Broker

DreamStreet Team

Berkshire Hathaway Northwest Real Estate
Three Centerpointe Drive Suite 260

Lake Oswego, Oregon 97035

Real Estate Broker Licensed in Oregon & Washington

503-887-0515
Email: mash@dreamstreetre.com
WARNING: | will never send you wire instructions.

Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Northwest Real Estate and Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Real Estate
Professionals will never request that you send funds or nonpublic personal information, such as credit card or debit
card numbers or bank account and/or routing numbers, by email. If you receive an email message requesting you wire
funds, do not respond and immediately notify fraud@bhhsnw.com or call 503-783-6835.




